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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 12:37 PM
To: 'bibiandgibi@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon Mr. Haynie,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: bibiandgibi@everyactioncustom.com <bibiandgibi@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 2:47 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 
 
 
 
Our current net metering rule allows a  number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 
 
Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Haynie 
Milton, FL 32570 
bibiandgibi@gmail.com 




